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13t May 2024

Dear Mr Buckley

Please find enclosed papers that relate to a decision taken by the Home
Secretary to deprive you of your British citizenship.

In light of your circumstances, as the partial descendent of someone
incorrectly granted citizenship due to political error by a previous
government, the notice of the Home Secretary's decision has been
served on file today (13t May), and the order removing your British

citizenship has subsequently been made. Copies of each are included
with this letter.

[ 2
You now have 30 days (until the 12 of June 2024) to leave the 8 £
United Kingdom. If at such a time you are unable to afford the cos
associated with repatriation, then the Home Office will assist you in
your repatriation with the costs incurred being your responsibility to pa
back. Wage garnishing schemes are available.

Due to the nature of this citizenship error, this decision is not open to
appeal at this time.

Lawrence Johnstone
Senior Case Officer
Borders & Immigration
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Letter From The Home Office
plopie

digital image

dimensions variable

George Slaying Dragon
2020

cast plastic

10 x 8.5 x 7.5 inches

The Making of We Are Making A New World
2020

digitally printed PVC vinyl

2 x 3 metres

Letter from the Home Office was an exhibition at Lock Up
International, in London, on view from October 12th to
October 18th 2020. Documentation by Stephen White &
Co. Special thanks to Gregory Kalliche. MMXX.



